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Nicoletta Losi, from Johnson & Johnson Vision Care, is re-elected unanimously President of 

EUROMCONTACT by the Board meeting in Amsterdam on 12th June 2019. The Board also brought 
its continuous support to the strategy of EUROMCONTACT to maintain a strong focus on the 

regulatory affairs during the next years. The Annual General Assembly, taking place the same 

day, also welcomed at unanimity a new member, NÄE, the Finnish Association of Vision and 
Eyecare.  

 
 

Representatives from the contact lens and lens care products manufacturers across Europe held their Board 

and Annual General meeting on 12 June 2019 in Amsterdam where members took note of the excellent work 

that has been accomplished in the last year by the regulatory affairs group to contribute to the discussions on 

implementation of the Medical Devices Regulation at the Medical Devices Coordination Group (MDCG). 

Implementation of the MDR is one of the top priorities for the coming year, the Board agreed.   

The 2019 AGM saw the re-appointment of Nicoletta Losi, from Johnson and Johnson Vision, as President.  

EUROMCONTACT AGM is also delighted to welcome this year NÄE, the Finish association of Vision and Eyecare, 

as new member.   

 
 

*** 

About EUROMCONTACT  

 

EUROMCONTACT is the voice of European contact lens and lens care industry to the European Institutions, 
media, stakeholders and the public. EUROMCONTACT is the European Federation of National Associations and 

International Companies of Contact Lens and Lens Care Manufacturers. EUROMCONTACT members include 
National Associations of Manufacturers, representing Belgium, Netherlands, Germany, Italy, Spain, Switzerland 

and the United Kingdom; the global companies Alcon, Bausch & Lomb, CooperVision, Johnson & Johnson 

Vision, Mark’ennovy, Menicon and the European Federation for the Contact Lens Industry EFCLIN.  
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Secretariat at pascale.rouhier(at)euromcontact.eu.  
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